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April 1, 2015 
 
The Bay County Sheriff’s Office issued information today on a new ordinance passed by the Bay 
County Commission and the Panama City Beach City Council yesterday, March 31, 2015. 
 
Ordinance No. 15-11 prohibits the consumption of alcohol on the sandy beaches within Bay 
County from March 1 through April 18. Anyone found consuming alcohol on the sandy beaches 
will be subject to arrest. 
 
This ordinance will take effect today, April 1, 2015, and will be strictly enforced by law 
enforcement.  
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